
I hope that everyone is off to a successful second semester!

We have a few guest speakers coming up. Joe Minty will be here on
Valentine’s Day. He is coming to speak about space exploration and his
work at the Applied Physics Lab of Johns Hopkins University. 

I am also looking forward to hearing from Amanda Glanzer who works
for a community theater and can giver her perspective on creating a
career in the performance arts.

Lastly, I have had to reschedule Annie Mullin several times so I am
hopeful this is the month we can finally get her in. I am also trying to
schedule Craig Schlenoff to come in and talk about robotics. 

In the next week or so you will get a communication from me about your
current standing in the APPS program. This will include your cumulative
GPA and a list of the APPS activities you have participated in. 

I delayed the publication of this February newsletter as I wanted to
include information from our trip to the Capitol. Sadly, half of our
group’s trip will be rescheduled due to the 2 hour delay.  The group that
was supposed to attend the field trip on Thursday February 6th will now
attend on February 18th.

         

Coordinator Clements’s Comments
Upcoming Events

Clarksburg High School
February 2025

Rescheduled from
November 15th  
Guest speaker
Annie Mullin
Public Health

February Date
TBD
Craig Schlenoff
Robotics for NIST

February 14th-
Guest Speaker
Joe Minty physics

February 27th
Guest Speaker
Amanda Glanzer
Community
Theater



Students of the month are nominated by their teachers for their hard work in class. 

Arewaoluwa Alade is a super
student who is consistent,

polite, and turns in excellent
work. She has a calm quiet

confidence.

January Students of the Month

Shreya Venkatraman is
dedicated to learning. She is a
wonderful participant in the

classroom and is a joy to teach. 

Ishan Ganesh is a great student. He
asks excellent questions and is
interested in everything he is

learning. He is also patient and kind
which teachers always love!

Jasmine Wong is truly a leader
among her peers. She is

incredibly intelligent and self
aware. As a senior, she is just
as dedicated to her learning.Class of 2025

Class of 2028Class of 2026

Class of 2027

AlumniSpotlight Faculty Spotlight

Questions? Suggestions? email rachel_l_clements@mcpsmd.org

Mr. Trumbull has been at Clarksburg
High School since 2018. He is an

active member of the faculty as the
TV studio teacher, an AP Government

teacher, and a coach for track and
field and cross country. He is well
known for his lovable curmudgeon

affect. He has two adorable
daughters and an amazing wife who

also works at CHS. He is a huge fan of
western PA athletic teams.

Arpan Barua graduation from CHS in
2019 and attended Tufts University in

Boston, MA. He graduated with a
degree in philosophy, civic studies,

and mathematics. He is currently the
director of a community organization
in Boston that works to assist families

in with services and resources to
provide better homes and education

for children.   


